
Xifebg Zfadfe Z qn~h~f 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

December 12, 1983 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Public Affairs 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Sirs: 

Enclosed, please find a copy of a letter I recently 
received from a Mr. Douglas Kraut of Pomona, New York.  

As you will note, Mr. Kraut is particularly concerned 
about the risk he runs living near the Indian Point Nuclear 
Power Plant in Rockland County New York. He stresses 
the hazard he perceives in this plant's being situated 
along a "fault line" which he feels would be especially 
dangerous during an earthquake.  

I would appreciate your responding to the concerns
of Mr. Kraut regarding this matter.  

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest4 
convenience.  

With best wishes.  

Si rely yours, 

Edward M. K dy, U.S.S.  
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* 26 Sherwood Ridge Road 

Pomona New York, 10970 

November 1, 1983 

T'he Honorable Edward Kennedy 

Senate Office Building 

W~ashinqtcrn D.C. 20510 

Dear Seniator Kennedy: 

I would like to talk to you abouL the Indian Point Power 

P.lant. You see, I live near the power plant in Rocklarid 

Qounty and there is always a thought of the power plant 

arnd how it iigcht explode. I think you should definitly 

close it down because it is also on a fault line. So if 

there is ever an earthquake the whole thing would blowup.  

You don't l~ive near the power plant and although you do 

knouw the danger you really don't worry about. your 1.i fe, 

like I do. M4ost people who are for the power plant don't 

live in this area, and they do not recognize the danger 

of people in my placec. So I pleast urge you to consider 

my story, and consider closiLng down thi~s time-bomb which 

isu just w i Li to guco oFf.Othe~r wise you w ill be sorry 

thatn y/ou didC noO.c(105 it down!~ 

Yours truly, 

Douglas KrauL


